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Message from Fuguitt PTA  
This year we are excited to announce our yearbook will be 3D!!!  
A new feature is the ability for parents and staff to submit photos they have taken at the school or                    
during PTA events for consideration to be used in the yearbook. Use the following ​link ​to upload                 
your photos. Please note, ​all photos must be submitted by March 1st, 2019 to be considered. If                 
you have any questions, please email us at ​info.fuguitt.pta@gmail.com. 
 

Upcoming Events 
 

School starts back on 
TUESDAY, January 8th 

 

JANUARY​  

18th at 7:30 AM 
All Pro Dad’s Meeting 

25th at 6-8 PM 
Family Bingo Night 

 

 ​FEBRUARY​  

15th at 7:30 AM 
All Pro Dad’s Meeting 

22nd at 6-8 PM 
Family Movie Night 

 
PTA BOARD 2018-2019 

President 
Matthew Steele 
Vice President 

Leta Ludes 
Secretary  

Samantha Steele 
Treasurer 

Heather Greve 

Meet our School Cafe Manager 
Hello, I am Dana, I am from New York , Here in Florida for almost 3                
years. We have owned restaurants and wanted to have some time off            
and this is the perfect job for that, but still get to be in food service. I enjoy                  
the children, and I am always here if anyone needs anything. It is my              
pleasure to feed all these children. 

 

Dear Parents, we would like to say thank you for all your help, volunteering, for               
sharing your time with us. We would like to invite you to join us in any following                 
committees if you have time and wish to continue support us:  

❖ Awards Committee, 
❖ School of Excellence Committee,  
❖ Family Picnic/Bike Rodeo Committee,  
❖ Community Service Committee,  
❖ 5th Grade Graduation Committee,  
❖ Newsletter Committee,  
❖ Nominations Committee,  
❖ Teacher Appreciation Committee.  

Please let us know if you are interested in any of these positions by emailing               
us at ​ ​info.fuguitt.pta@gmail.com​.  

https://commpe.pictavo.com/PictavoSchool/FindSchool
mailto:info.fuguitt.pta@gmail.com
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Held Events 

Holiday Shop 
10 - 14 December 

What a success holiday shop turned      
into!!! We had so many great      
inexpensive items of all sorts for all       
ages. It was so much fun to       
volunteer and watch the children     
shopping “by themselves” for perfect     
gifts for each family member. 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
From the bottom of our hearts let       
us thank all of our volunteers for       
helping out during the Holiday     
Shop. We couldn’t do it without      
you! We appreciate your help and      
support more than you know!!! 
 

 
 
 

PTA General Meeting & Winter 
Night 

13th December, 5.00 PM - 7.30 PM 
We had so much fun decorating      
cookies, drinking hot cocoa, making     
crafts, singing holiday songs, and, of      
course meeting Santa and taking     

free picture with him ​ !!! 

  

All Pro Dads Meeting 
21st December, 7.30 AM - 8.30 AM 
Last month’s topic was ​"Generosity"​.     
Most people live life looking to take       
rather than give. Being generous is      
an important attribute to teach and      
model for our children. Giving can      
fuel the general happiness and well      
being in not only the person that we        
help, but also in us when we give.        
Generosity demonstrates that we    
truly value others and are willing to       
reach out and meet their needs. 

Please remember this program is     
voluntary and is designed for     
anyone who is playing the role of       
father in a child’s life and is not        
just limited to Fathers. This     
includes grandparents, aunts,   
uncles, older siblings,   
step-parents and most   
importantly those mothers who    
are left with the incredible task of       
handling dual roles. ​Please join us      
on the ​18th of January!!! We look       
forward to seeing you there!!! 

 

 

 


